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Tenant Alert 
 

 

24-Hour Market Security Line Transition 
Effective June 1, 2024 
 
April 24, 2024 
 
Hello Market Community, 
 
The 24-hour Market Security Line has been restored, and will be transitioning back to the previously established 
number for reporting security concerns in the Market: (206) 682-2253 
 
Please alert your staff and neighbors to make this adjustment and ensure they will continue to have the most 
direct access to Security when needed. During this transition, both numbers will continue to be supported until 
June 1, so please update the saved contact before this time. 
 
In the event of a medical or criminal emergency, including the presence of a weapon, please call 911 FIRST. Then 
contact Security once the city’s first responders have been notified and are in route. Alternatively, have a neighbor 
or secondary witness call concurrently.  

Calling 911 first will help ensure proper resources arrive in a timely manner, and support staffing improvements of 
the city’s first responders as reports are tallied. 

Call (206) 682-2253 
for 24-Hour Market Security Assistance 

Contact 
Brandon Clark, Security Manager 
(206) 774-5305 
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